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Comments: I am writing in protest to the proposed "Stibnite Gold Project", which I believe would seriously and

detrimentally impact priceless, precious wilderness areas in the River of No Return area,  as well as the

headwaters of the Snake River. The resulting pollution and disruption caused by road building, noise, etc. would

have enormous impacts on the people and animals who live there, as well as the many people who recreate

there. 

Please reconsider this short sighted, dangerous course. Thank you.


